
 
 

HSC SUPPORT NIGHT AT BELLINGEN LIBRARY 

 
Bellingen Branch Library is supporting its young people by offering a study evening for HSC students.  
On Wednesday 14 September the Bellingen Library will be offering free Wi-fi, free printing, free study 
space and refreshments. 
 
Both library members and non-members are welcome and students can come along on their own or 
with a group of study buddies.  This will be a safe environment with trained staff on hand if research 
assistance is required. 
 
Bellingen Shire Council General Manager, Ms Liz Jeremy said “The study night will offer an opportunity 
for the Shire’s HSC students to charge up their study routine and take advantage of library facilities”. 
 
“We feel it is a way for the library to support local young people to do their best in their exams and help 
kick-start their future. We already maintain a collection of HSC Study Guides and related resources in 
all libraries and this evening will give students exclusive access to the library as well as a unique and 
supportive study environment,” added Ms Jeremy. 
 
The HSC study session is free to attend and will be held at Bellingen Library on Wednesday 14 
September from 5.30pm-8.00pm. 
 
No bookings are required and students are free to arrive and leave when they like. 
 
For more information, please call the Bellingen Library on 6655 1744. 
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